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The Department of Justice Office of the Inspector General released the following statement in 
response to inquiries today:  
 
The January 2017 statement issued by the Department of Justice Office of the Inspector 
General (OIG) announcing its review of allegations regarding various actions of the Department 
of Justice and the Federal Bureau of Investigation in advance of the 2016 election stated that 
the OIG review would, among other things, consider whether certain underlying investigative 
decisions were based on improper considerations and that we also would include issues that 
might arise during the course of the review.  The OIG has been reviewing allegations involving 
communications between certain individuals, and will report its findings regarding those 
allegations promptly upon completion of the review of them. 
 


